
2/24/23

Dear School Board and Administrators of LPSD,

After much consideration, I have decided to decline my contract with Lake and Peninsula School

District for the 2023-2024 school year. I have enjoyed starting my career as an elementary

teacher at Kokhanok School, and I will miss my coworkers and the community dearly. It will be

bittersweet to finish this year, but it is the right time to begin my next chapter.

The past six years working for Lake and Pen have been the adventure of a lifetime. The

relationships that have been formed within the community have shaped my overall experience

and have made me feel at home. With all of the amazing opportunities provided, my greatest

experience was teaching the students of Kokhanok. I am so proud of my students and all that

they have accomplished. It will be a challenge to leave them behind, but I know they will be in

great hands.

I would like to thank the Administration team, the Board, and the District staff for all of the

support shown throughout the years and for providing me with many ways to grow as an

educator. I have always appreciated your willingness to listen to staff and the opportunities

created for professional growth. With the guidance of the wonderful staff of LPSD, I have greatly

improved as an educator, for which I am forever grateful.

Sincerely,

Dana Wolff

danawolff12@gmail.com


